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Friday 3rd July 2020
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are really looking forward to seeing all our wonderful Year 4 children again over the next two weeks. Some information has been shared with the children via our Zoom assemblies this week. Here is everything you need to know:

· There will be two drop off and collection times. Galaxy children will need to arrive at 1.20pm via the main drive. Saturn and Moon children will need to arrive at 1.30pm also via the main drive. You will then walk round, through the field, through the field gate and drop your child off at their classroom.  Please ensure there is only one adult dropping off each child. There will be members of staff on hand to help.

· Collection times will mirror drop off times. Galaxy children will need to be collected at 3.10pm. Saturn and Moon children will need to be collected at 3.20pm. Adults collecting will follow the same route as drop off. 

· All children can wear their school PE kit. Leavers’ hoodies are encouraged! 
· Please ensure your child has a named water bottle every day. They do not need to bring in anything else. As we have seen all their lovely work on Seesaw please do not bring any work into school. 

· Please make sure your child has had sun cream applied before coming to school and they bring in a named sun hat.

We are all so excited to see everyone and have a fun filled week. Please remind your child that we still have to comply with social distancing rules. Each class will remain in their bubble and aim to maintain the 1 metre + guidelines. 
Best wishes, 

Mrs G. Brown 
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